
Town of Washington 

P.O. Box 383 

Bryan Memorial Town Hall 

Washington Depot, CT  06794 

 

Conservation Commission 
MEMO 

 
TO: Sheila Anson 
 Town Clerk 
 
FROM:  Justine Rebillard, Conservation Commission Clerk 
 

RE: Meeting October 4, 2023 
  
For your records please be advised that the Conservation Commission meeting for 
October 4th has been canceled. Our next meeting will be November 1st. Thank you.  
 
Dated October 4, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Justine Rebillard 
Clerk 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


